
SEIU Local 1021 Alameda Health System
Bargaining Update, June 21, 2024

THE CLOCK IS TICKING
3 ... 2 ... 1 ...

Your elected Bargaining Team 
met with management late into 
the nights of June 17 and 20. 
Some progress is being made, 
but management continues to 
ignore information requests 
about safety and staffing and 
still hasn’t gotten serious about 
fixing short staffing to ensure 
safe patient care.

We have two sessions 
left (Monday the 24th and 
Wednesday the 26th), and 
we intend to have a tentative 
agreement after these sessions. 
If we do not have an agreement 
by that time, the Bargaining 
Team will explore all options, 
including announcing a 
strike. Purple up to remind 
management we voted 99.5% 
to strike!

Wear Your Purple EVERY WEDNESDAY 

New Tentative Agreements:
•	 Guaranteed uniforms for gardeners 

and EVS workers
•	 Juneteenth holiday added to our 

MOU

•	 Expanded bereavement leave 
•	 Increased training pay for all three 

contracts and new preceptor pay 
for General Unit and San Leandro 
Hospital contracts

•	 Expanding outpatient appointment 
times for patients who need 
interpreters

•	 Protecting break RNs from getting 
pulled into other roles
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